
 
 

Parks, Recreation and Community Services 
Commission 

 
Notice of Cancellation 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the Culver City Parks, 
Recreation and Community Services (PRCS) Commission scheduled for 7:00 PM 
on Tuesday, August 1, 2023, in the Mike Balkman Council Chambers at City Hall, 
has been cancelled due to lack of a quorum and shall not be held. 
 
The next Regular Meeting of the PRCS Commission is scheduled for 7:00 PM on 
Tuesday, September 5, 2023 in the Mike Balkman Council Chambers, City Hall, 
9770 Culver Blvd., Culver City, CA 90232. 

 
BY:  Adam Ferguson, PRCS Commission Secretary 
 

/s/ Adam Ferguson 
Adam Ferguson  
PRCS Commission Secretary 
PRCS Senior Management Analyst 

 


